Pre-K Supply List 2022-2023

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Pre K! Please purchase the following items for your child for this year.

- School shoes with velcro fasteners, and gym sneakers that also stay on without needing to be tied.
- Backpack Large enough to hold their class work and homework. Please label their backpack with their name
- Large lunch box to hold snacks/lunch and beverages.
- 2 tubs of Clorox wipes
- 1 lysol spray
- 1 disinfectent spray
- 1 large bottle of hand sanitizer
- 1 package of crayons (24)
- 6 glue sticks
- One 4 oz. bottle of washable school glue
- pair of scissors (for inexperienced scissor users we recommend the "Jot" kids lift assist safety cut scissors)
- Soft, zippered pencil case (preferably see through) Must measure 7" x
 9.5" or no more than 7.5" x 10" to hold pencils (provided), crayons, glue sticks, glue bottle, and scissor.
- 1 pocket folder
- 2 paper towel rolls
- Copy of a family photograph
- 1 box of facial tissues
- 1 package of baby wipes
- 1 oversized tee shirt (art smock) (labeled)
- 1 box of washable markers
- 1 set expo dry erase markers

Please also send in the following items:

*Supply Fee - \$25 check payable to Rev. Brown School.

- 1 Large zip lock bag labeled (with your child's name) containing a change of clothes, including underwear and socks.
- 1 small bedroll with a built in pillow (labeled with child's name) full day students only.

Please label everything with your child's name.

We are encouraging parents to drop off classroom supplies in a labeled bag with your child and teacher's name to Reverend Brown either on August 29th or 30th.

These tips for dress will keep your child comfortable:

- Boys do not need to wear a belt.
- Girls should wear bike shorts under their jumpers.
- Please label all sweatshirts, sweaters, and coats.

We thank you for your support and look forward to seeing your child on Wednesday, August 31st for the first day of school!

Sincerely,

The Pre-Kindergarten Teachers